
PULASKI COUNTY ELECTION COMMISSION 

 BOARD MEETING  

WEDNESDAY DECEMBER 15, 2010 

3:00 P.M. 

  

COMMISSIONERS PRESENT     Kent Walker, Chairman 

        Ozell Snider, Commissioner 

        Martha McCaskill, Commissioner 

        Phil Wyrick, Commissioner 

 

STAFF PRESENT      Melinda Allen 

        Tonya Washington 

        Bryan Poe 

         

VISITORS:  Scott Price, Kristy McKinnon, Bobbie Cox, County Clerk’s office 

 

The meeting was called to order by Chairman Walker.  A quorum was determined; all members 

present. 

Approval of Meeting Minutes December 3, 2010 

Moved to approve minutes by Commissioner Snider; seconded by Commissioner McCaskill.  All 

in favor; motion passed unanimously. 

2010 Election Review 

Things to improve elections: 

Enlist parties to assist with poll worker recruitment 

Recruit local businesses to allow employees to invoke “civic duty” as poll workers 

 Split shifts 

Make training mandatory for all poll workers 

Have a master list to verify training attendance 

Part-time help needed before and after each election 

Consider rearranging Ivotronic voting devices during early voting period 

Review of poll worker staff at EV2, EV6 and EV9 

Chief Judges to be replaced at several polling sites 



 Concise provisional ballot procedures 

 Media procedures 

 Replacement of some polling locations not conducive to conducting elections 

  i.e, Baker Elementary, Bayou Meto 

Commissioner Phil Wyrick was reinstalled as Commissioner McCaskill stepped down. 

Meeting adjourned. 


